
Reference from Standards and Audit Committee 24.05.2023 – Review of the Local 
Code of Governance 
 
At its meeting on 24.05.2023, the Standards and Audit Committee was asked to recommend 
to Corporate Management Committee that the draft Local Code of Governance be approved 
(for approval by the Council at its next scheduled meeting in July 2023) 
 
The review of the Code of Governance had been updated to include the underlying 
strategies in the Council’s Corporate Business Plan and the recent adoption of the Asset 
Management Strategy and Procurement Strategy.    
 
Members endorsed the Code, as attached at Appendix ‘A’ to item 8 on the main agenda for 
this meeting, noting the revised format which provided access to the supporting documents 
evidencing the Council’s governance framework. 
 
(To Recommend) 
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